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Getting to know Contractors HVAC better… 

 This month’s spotlight is on Dave Shepherd.   

Dave started at Contractors in 1999 at our Ogden Branch. After working there 
for one year he moved to the Salt Lake Branch and then went to work in the 

Orem Commercial Department.  He has currently been working out of the Salt 

Lake Branch as an Outside Salesman for the past 4 years.  

2009 Incentive Trips 

Idaho Fly Fishing- August 2009 

NFL Football Game-Date TBD 

Please contact your Salesman  

about any of the 2009 Trips. 

Contractors HVAC Supply Branches 

3145 So. Washington Street 

Salt Lake City, UT 84115 

Ph: 801-487-8565  Fax: 801-486-2320 

2468 South 1760 West 

Ogden, UT 84401 

Ph: 801-487-8565 Fax: 801-337-0149 

1810 West Highway 40 

Roosevelt, UT 84066 

Ph: 435-725-0019 Fax: 435-725-0057 

8152 South Welby Park Drive 

West Jordan, UT 84088 

Ph: 801-613-3230 Fax: 801-613-3229 

July 4th & 24th Hours!! 
We will be closed on the following days in 

 July to celebrate the holidays! 

Friday, July 3rd and  

Friday, July 24th   

Thank you!! 
Thank you to everyone who  

attended our Golf Tournament on 

Thursday, June 18th 2009.  

We had a lot of fun with you all.  

We had a great turn out!! 


